
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2, 2009 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14th ALD. DIST. - FILE # 081058 

         INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON 

         SOUTH CLEMENT AVENUE AND 

         EAST RUSSELL AVENUE 

   

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned 

traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data 

received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this 

intersection that would warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the four-way stop control. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2, 2009 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3rd  ALD. DIST. - FILE # 081058 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

         NORTH CRAMER STREET AND 

         EAST GREENWICH AVENUE 

   

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned 

traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data 

received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this 

intersection that would warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the all-way stop control. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 



 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2, 2009 

 

Honorable Terry Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   13th ALD. DIST. - FILE # 081058 

         INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON 

         WEST BARNARD AVENUE AND 

         SOUTH 26TH STREET 

   

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned 

traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data 

received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this 

intersection that would warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the four-way stop control. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 



RWB: ns 

 

 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2, 2009 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14th ALD. DIST. - FILE # 081058 

         INSTALL  STOP SIGNS ON 

         SOUTH ADAMS AVENUE AT 

         EAST OHIO AVENUE 

   

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned 

traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the intersection has met 

the warrants to install the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, 

recommend the installation of the stop control. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 



 

RWB: ns 

 

 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2, 2009 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14th ALD. DIST. - FILE # 081058 

         INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON 

         EAST OHIO AVENUE AT 

         SOUTH GRIFFIN AVENUE 

   

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned 

traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the intersection has met 

the warrants to install the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, 

recommend the installation of the stop control. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 



City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2, 2009 

 

Honorable Robert W. Puente 

Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   9th ALD. DIST. - FILE #081058 

         INSTALL NO TURN ON RED AT SIGNALIZED 

         INTERSECTION OF WEST GREEN TREE ROAD 

         AND NORTH INDUSTRIAL ROAD WESTBOUND     

 

Dear Alderman Puente: 

 

This is in response to a request from Direct Supply located at 6767 North Industrial Road to 

install the above-captioned traffic control to increase pedestrian safety at the intersection. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that pedestrian safety would 

be increased at the intersection with the introduction of the turn restrictions. Therefore, in the 

interest of public safety, we recommend installing the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 



 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 

 


